Excellence is the Standard

Year 6 Leadership Camp

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

It is with regret that we advise that the Year 6 Leadership Camp to Magnetic Island will not be going ahead due to
continuing COVID-19 restrictions. Student and staff safety is our number one priority and we thank you for your
ongoing support and understanding.

To replace'this extra-curricular activity, our team is currently working with Kirwan State High School to provide a 2
day leadership adventure program. This program is being planned to take place within the first 2 week of Term 4 and
will be provided in partnership with the staff of Kirwan High and The Willows. We are confident that by providing
similar activities at our local state high school that our students will have lots of fun, learn some fantastic skills and
form great connections with some of the staff at Kirwan State High School.

Kirwan State High School is a State School and therefore the safety of students is greater assured through holding
these activities on our sites.

The cost of this program is still being confirmed and the deposit that was made for the Leadership camp will carry
over to the new activity. There will be no overnight activities this year.

QOver the coming weeks we will confirm further information regarding the Leadership Adventure Days at Kirwan
State High School the information (Dates, Cost, Permission and medical consent} will be provided to parents.

If you have any guestions please don’t hesitate to contact Mr. Tod on 47991333,

Kind Regards
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